
 
January 22, 2024  

 
 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re:   DE 23-089; Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource 

Energy; Petition for Approval of Financing; New Hampshire Department of 
Energy Technical Statement 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

On November 28, 2023 the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
(Commission) approved the proposed assented-to procedural schedule, which required 
the Department of Energy to file a technical statement by January 23, 2024.  Enclosed 
please find the aforementioned technical statement that includes a recommendation and 
analysis of whether Eversource’s financing proposal should be considered “routine.” 

 
Consistent with the Commission’s current practice, this letter is being filed in 

electronic format only. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Molly M. Lynch 
 
Molly M. Lynch, Esq.  
Hearings Examiner/Attorney 
 
 
cc: Service List. 

 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
 
 
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
Christopher J. Ellms, Jr.   
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